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Dear Mr. O'Connor: 

DEC 1 6 1988 

e. 

On December 6 and 7, 1988, NRC senior managers met to review the performance 
of operat;ng nuclear power plants.licensed by the NRC. These meetings are 
conducted biannually to focus NRC resources on those plants and issues of 
greatest safety s;gn;ficance. At this meeting, the Dresden ·facility was 
categorized as requ;r;ng no further NRC special attention beyond the regional 
off;ce•s current level of mon;toring. 

A sumnary of NRC discussions held relating to Dresden.is provided below: 

Conmonwealth Edison has increased its corporate overview, made a 
number of key management changes, and instituted a number of 
improvement and facility upgrade programs at Dresden. As a result, 
the operat;on and physical condition of the plant have improved 
significantly and continue on an improving trend. Based on the 
past close NRC monitoring of Dresden's performance, it appears that 
there is a corporate and plant commitment to complete the Dresden 
Station Improvement Program and then to sustain improved perform­
ance. The NRC staff no longer considers Dresden as having 
weaknesses that warrant increased NRC-wide attention. 

. . \ 

An NRC Commission meeting open to the public has been scheduled for 
December 21, 1988; to review the results of the latest meeting of NRC 
managers. Mr. A. Bert Davis, the Region III Administrator, has discussed the 
basis for our conclusions with regard to the Dresden facility with members of 
your staff. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, do not hesitate to call me. 

cc: See next page 
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Sincerely, 

Victor Ste 10{ Jr~ 
Executive Director 

for Operations 



. ' .. 
' Mr. J. J. Q'C~~nor 

cc: 

chael I. Miller, Esq. 
dley and Austin 

ne First National Plaza 
hicago, Illionis 60603 

Mr. J. Eenigenburg 
Plant Superintendent 
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Dresden Nuclear Power Station 
Rural Route #1 
Morris, I 11 i no is 604.50 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co1T111ission 
Resident Inspectors Office 
Dresden Station 
Rural Route #1 
Morris, Illinois 60450 

Chairman 
Board of Supervisors of 

Grundy County 
Grundy County Courthouse 
Morris, Illinois 60450 

Regional Administrator 
·Nuclear Regulatory Conunission, Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road, Bldg. #4 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

Mr. Michael E. Parker, Chief 
Division of Engineering 
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety 
1035 Outer Park Drive, 5th floor 
Springfield, Illinois 62704 

Mr. Cordell Reed, Senior Vice President 
for Nuclear Operations 

Comnonwealth Edison Company 
P.O. Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

• 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station 
Units 2 and 3 




